
SOUTHEASTERN PUBLIC SERVICE AUTHORITY (SPSA)

Citizens Advisory Committee (CAC)

Recommendation

In order to meet SPSA's disposal needs for the next 20 to 40 years, the SPSA Citizens Advisory
Committee recommends continued expansion of the Regional Landfill as the preferred landfiil
option. After careful consideration of economic and environmental factors, the Committee has
determined that expansion of the Regional Landfill is the most cost-effective and environmentally
sound solution.

PleaserefertotheCACmeetingminutesofOctober2g,2}lg,November lg,20lgandJanuary7,
2020 for information and discussions that led to this recommendation.

Mr. Andrew Chairman (Virginia Beach)

Jamary 7,2020


